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December 9, 2016 
 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Mr. Michael Alexander 
International Business Manager 
BraunAbility 
Email: Michael.Alexander@braunability.com  
 
RE: 16-FOIA-280 Information - Procurement of Wheelchair Lift   

 
Dear Mr. Alexander: 
  
We are in receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 
ILCS 140/1 et seq. (“FOIA”).  
 
On November 1, 2016, we received your request for the available contract details for the procurement of 
the rail car mounted wheelchair lift manufactured by Ricon Corporation of San Fernando, CA 
(“Request”). 

 
In response to your Request, Metra’s Procurement Department is providing you with copies of the 
Master Purchase Agreement #P0264 letter to Ricon Corporation with Exhibit 1; and Blanket purchase 
order #B54289, dated 11/6/2015, issued to Ricon Corporation. 
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kathleen E. Haton  
Freedom of Information Officer 
foia@metrarr.com  
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
 
Attachments 

Metra is the registered service mark for the Northeast Illinois Regional Commuter Railroad Corporation. 
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